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The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Micah Lloyd 
Submission Time: Apr  2 2025  3:16PM 
Email: mclloyd97@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-513-4704 
Address: 3565 E Gample Ave, Apt 3 
Idaho Falls, ID 83401 
 
Name of Utility Company: Falls Water 
 
Case ID: FLS-W-24-02 
 
Comment: "It is ridiculous to increase water pricing. We live in an apartment as a family of four and 
still only use on average 3000-4000 gallons of our allotted 11,000 gallons. We already pay the same 
price of $31.68 per month as someone that uses 3 times what we use. (Tier 1, 1” Residential) There 
is no need to increase water pricing again on top of recent price increases. We are already forced to 
pay much more than we should. Especially with the recent water issues of low pressure." 
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